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STEVE MICHALAK
JOHN BREWER
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JANUARY 2019

SUPER SENIOR SIR  
BILL SWENSON

CENTURY SENIOR SIR
BILL HAGIN

   We had our first Sir's luncheon of 2019, on January 2nd. At this time 
I would like to thank all those who attended. it was a  good meeting. 
The speaker was Nevada County Fire Chief Jim Turner. It was a very 
informative presentation. The Little Sir is currently working on 
securing our next speaker.
   This year we will be offering many interesting activities. Some of the 
activities being planned are Wine Tasting, Beer Tasting, a trip to the 
Sacramento River Cats, and a one day trip to Reno. Other planned 
events are Fun Day, Couples lunch, and the annual December Dinner 
Dance. The   Golf Committee Chair, Ray Tschirhart, has informed us 
there will be many competitive golfing events this year. He is also 
working on scheduling a tournament here at Lake of the Pines. As 
always we will have an LOP SIR team representing us in Area 
competition, and we should have two teams representing us here at 
LOP. 
   The next SIR’s meeting will be on February 6th, 2019. Hope to see 
many of you there.
   Please remember those who have not paid your membership  bring 
$ 20.00 to the February meeting. Starting in February the price of 
Lunch will be $18.00. Please, if you are planning to attend, an RSVP 
is required.

Thank you for all your Support
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BIRTHDAYS FEBRUARY 2019     

WINE WINNERS

PAUL LAMBERT   DON STEVENS

JIM MORRILL   LON FISHER

 

GORDON BOYER  JAY FAHLSTROM

AL GUSTAFSON  DAN HAUT

MARK HICKS  PHIL JONES

ED MILLER  CLARKE PHILLIPS

ROBERT REEDER  STEVE ROSENBLUM

DAVE ROSSEAU  GARY WILLHITE

JOHN WOODBURY  

LITTLE SIR
BOB KROGMAN

NEW MEMBER

LES CHAKURIAN

FREE LUNCH WINNERS

DAN HAUT

MARC LORANGER
BILL BECKER JAY FAHLSTROM

   The January speakers, Jim Turner, Fire Chief of Cal Fire and John 
Gulserian, Program Manager of Nevada County Emergency Services, were 
very welcomed as they provided us with answers, suggestions and  lots of 
information on our LOP fire preparedness.  The January Birthday lunch 
winner was Marc Loranger. ( Enjoy your free February lunch Marc).  The 
speaker for February is Carol Young, owner of Rincon Del Rio Retirement 
Community . Rincon Del Rio translates to “Bend of the River”. This property 
is located on the Bear River. She will be talking about the type of senior 
living to be offered and the positive options available and the need driven 
alternatives to consider. Construction to be started this year.   Wine drawing 
winners were Paul Lambert, Don Stevens, Jim Morrill, and Lon Fisher.  See 
you all in February. 

 

MEET THE MEMBERS



TRAVEL OPPORTUNITIES
TERRY EBERHARDT  

GOLF 
RAY TSCHIRHART

 

JANUARY LUNCHEON

BLACK OAK TOURNAMENT WINNERS

   Guest Speakers John Gulserian
Capt Jim Turner

 

 

BOCCE BALL



RESPONSIBILITY CLAUSE All tours, trips and other activities arranged for or by SONS IN RETIREMENT, INC. and 
its branches are for the convenience of the members and their guests who desire to participate. SONS IN 

RETIREMENT, INC and its branches do not assume any responsibility for the well being or safety of the participants, 
their guests or their property in matters pertaining to

said tours, trips or other activities.

DECLARATIONS

President Ed Benson  
Vice President Jim Johnson 

Secretary Ron Flagel 
Treasurer Roy Hodgkinson 

Regional 1 Director Mark Stuart
Reg Golf Dir Pete Morelli

You will receive an e-mail that asks if you are 
attending the luncheon.

Please respond to that email
There will be a buffet luncheon including 

entree, salad and dessert.
Menu determined by the chef later allowing 

more time to put together the most cost 
effective lunch for us.  Saving the association 

(and us) money

STATE OFFICERS

   
Bob Chan 268 8606

Terry Eberhardt 278 3362
Duane Heaton 925 519 5244

Jim Gunn  650 515 8517
Dennis Camarlinghi 404 434 6993

Chuck Mercer 268 9302

BRANCH 170 DIRECTORS

Bulletin Editor Rich Hibbs 268 3231
Bulletin Proof Reader John Brewer 268 8826

Chaplain Bob Chan 268 8606
Golf Chair Ray Tschirhart 714 392 9282
Asst Golf Chair Chuck Mercer  268 9302

Food Roger Pope 268 4794
Clothing Glenn Delisle 268 8624

Lop News Duane Heaton 925 519 5244
Music Larry Shelley 268 8369

Sunshine Ron Trimble 268 1917
Photography Larry Shelley 268 8369

Info Tech Hal Hawthorne 916 899 0720
Bocce Co Capt Phil Jones 268 7714

Bocce Co Capt Robert Reeder  268 7571
Travel  Terry Eberhardt  278 3362

Wine Tasting Terry Eberhardt 278 3362
Beer Tasting Marc Loranger

408 772 5308 

Big Sir Andy Ameigieras 278 3480
Little Sir  Bob Krogman 268 8199

Secretary Bob Cunningham 268 1844
Asst Sec Robin Friesen 209 373 6954

 Treasurer  Allen Bolen 269 7782
Asst Treasurer George Siffri 488 4033
Membership Jim Goetsch 268 3205

Asst Membership  Phil Jones  278 7714 
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